



www.pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk

Please check out our class pages on the school website for Heron, Kestrel and Buzzard



TERM 3 – 12th January 2024













Dear All,

The start of term has been superb, the enthusiasm and focus of the children has been brilliant.

You may have seen in the news lately about the importance of attendance at school. I am pleased to report that on the whole attendance is looking more positive, however I am urging you to think about when holidays are booked for and check our term dates - and don't forget that we do have a two-week break in October!

I do hope as many of you as possible can come along for a coffee with me next week- read further for dates and times.

Just a reminder that applications for primary school places close on Monday 15th - please get in touch if you have any questions about that.

As always, if there is anything you would like to talk to me about, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you for your continued support.

Emma Barker

COFFEE WITH THE HEAD



Come along and join Mrs Barker for a coffee, tea, biscuits and a chat! This will be the perfect opportunity to ask any questions that you may have.

Our Mental Health action plan team, made up of staff and parents, will also be on hand to show everyone what our plans are to support our pupils mental health. Please come along to find out more.

SWIMMING LESSONS

A gentle reminder that Buzzard Class (years 4, 5 and 6) will start swimming lessons at Brean Splash on Tuesday 16th January, running till February Half Term. Children must bring their swimming clothing and towels to school with them in a named bag.

SATS CLUB

The Buzzard class team will be delivering weekly revision sessions for all year 6 pupils on a Monday after school. These are open to all Y6 pupils if they wish to attend, running up until SATS week (w/c 13th May 2024). The focus for these sessions will vary from week to week and will be led by Miss Williams and Mrs Grant. Please let a member of the Office team know that your child will be attending.

PE KITS

Buzzard Class will only need to wear their PE kits on Fridays during Terms 3 & 4. Kestrel Class PE days remain on Monday and Friday.

SCHOOL WEBSITE

A reminder that your child's teacher will update their class page on the school website regularly with information about their class learning enquiry etc.

If you would like to keep up to date with what your child is learning at school, please visit your childs class page at —

https://pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk/

HERON CLASS

Reception and Year 1 children are invited to bring their favourite toy into school on Tuesday 16th January for a lesson connected to their current learning enquiry. If you would prefer your child not to bring a toy into school, a photo can be sent to info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk



SAFEGUARDING

If you have any Safeguarding concerns or just need to speak to a member of Staff confidentially you can book an appointment with our Designated Safeguarding Lead, Emma Barker or our Deputy Safeguarding Leads, Lesley Grant or Sally Jeffries. Please get in touch with the school office to arrange this.







READING CAFÉ

Reading Café will continue to be at 3pm this term. The dates are as follows –

Tuesday 16th, Wednesday 24th and Thursday 1st February.

Friday 9th February will be the last Reading Café of Term 3 and will be at 8.30am.

JOB OPPORTUNITY

Are you looking for a new career? We have a variety of job opportunities across our Huntspill Schools. Please read below for more information.



FRIDAY CFI FBRATIONS

It's that special day of the week where we celebrate our wins of the week!

Not only do we celebrate great learning and kindness in the classroom, we now also recognise when kindness is shown on the playground.

Week 1 –
Hot Chocolate –
Heron – Milo
Kestrel – Mitchell
Buzzard – Archie
Playground – Robyn

Learning Champion –Heron – Wilfred

Kestrel – Hector
Buzzard – Georgia and Robyn

